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Inset Days 25-26 

Thursday 21st May 2026 

Friday 22nd May 2026 

Monday 20th July 2026 

 

 September dates  

26.9.25 MacMillan Cake Sale-cake donations welcome  

1.10.25 Y1-Y6 Street Dance Workshops-PE kit to be worn 

2.10.25 Y6 Sats Workshop 3.15pm 

8.10.25 Y5 and Y6 LEGO STEM Workshop  

9.10.25 Y3 Maths Workshop 8.40am 

14.10.25 Parents’ Evening 

15.10.25 Individual photos (pre-school siblings from 8am in the 

hall) 

16.10.25 Harvest Festival 

23.10.25 Parents’ Evening 

14/15/23.10.25 Structured Conversations  
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V  

On Friday 26th September, we will be holding a 

cake sale to raise money for Macmillan. Any 

cakes that aren’t sold during the school day 

will be sold at home time. 

Cakes will be priced at 50p-£1 so please send 

your child into school with some change on 

this day. 

Cake donations can be sent into school from 

Wednesday 24th September. 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

This year, our annual Harvest Festival will be on Thursday 16th October 

at 8.45am and 2pm (please note: this is a repeat of the 8.45am 

performance). 

Harvest Festival tickets will be sold at a cost of £2 via your ParentPay 

account. Only one ticket per family is available. This means that only 

one person can attend either the 8.45am or the 2pm performance. 

Although this may cause some disappointment, we need to adhere to fire 

regulations and ensure everyone can sit comfortably and safely. Tickets 

are not transferable between families. Any unsold tickets will be offered 

on a first come, first served basis. 

This year, we will be collecting donations for Baby Basics who provide 

support and practical essentials to children up to 5 years old. 

If you would like to donate to our chosen charity, then please bring in 

any donations by the morning of Thursday 16th October. 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events this Week 

St Luke’s Assembly 

Olivia from St Luke’s Hospice came into school to thank our pupils for 

their fundraising efforts during the Summer Fayre. She shared with the 

children how the raised funds will support the charity and we also had 

the opportunity to plan future events.  

 

Young Leader Training 

Our newly appointed Year 5 Young Leaders participated in their first 

training session this week led by Arches. They learnt about what the role 

involves, how they will support others in school and they had the 

opportunity to ask questions and work as a team.  

School Council Meeting 

This week, we held our first School Council meeting. The children had 

the opportunity to learn more about their role within school and what jobs 

they will be doing this term. Look out for more information about our 

councillors over the next few weeks. 

CPG Meeting 

A meeting was held with our two current CPG members. A Google Form 

will be sent out next week for you to complete in order for us to collect 

some information and ideas. Please complete the form so we can plan 

next steps and hopefully plan in fun events which can help to raise 

funds for school.  

Book Fair 

The wonderful turnout to our school Book Fair last week raised a total of 

£284.02 for Coit to invest in books within school. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Street Dance Workshops 

On Wednesday 1st October, Y1-Y6 will be participating in a street dance 

workshop. Please contribute via ParentPay if you haven’t already done so. 

The children will need to have long hair tied back and can wear their 

PE kit. Earrings should be removed. However, if your child has had their 

ears pierced recently and cannot remove them, their earrings will need to 

be covered up with tape before arriving at school. 

 



   
 

   
 

 

Class Weekly 

Attendance 
Who has worked hard during 

English lessons this week? 

Dojo Points Learning 

Mindset  

Be Kind 

F2 98.52% 

Phoebe                        
Phoebe has tried exceptionally hard 
in our phonic activities. She has 
blown us away with the initial 
sounds she can hear and her 
concentration in all tasks.  

Patrick  Halle  

Y1 96.03% 

Logan  
Logan has tried extremely hard this 
week in our phonics lessons. He is 
able to segment and blend words 
and is trying very hard with the 
formation of his letters! Well done, 
Logan!  

Everly  Lukas  

Y2 99.23% 

Heidi  
Heidi has absolutely wowed us with 
her lesson input, sharing her ideas 
and applying what she has learnt 
to her writing. 
Heidi has written some fantastic 
expanded noun phrases. 
Well done Heidi! 

Evan  Cassia  

Y3 98.39% 

Amelia 
Amelia has pushed herself 
throughout the whole week. I have 
been extremely impressed with how 
much she has written and also her 
participation. 
Well done! 

Chester Jack 

Y4 99.72% 

Harley                          

This week Harley has excelled when 

looking at our instructions. He has 

thought hard about what order they 

are in and why this helps to make 

a good set of instructions. Well 

done Harley 😊  

Amber  Willow  

Y5 97.21% Luca Adam Harriet 



   
 

   
 

 
Other Awards 

 

Isabelle in Y4 has passed a stage in gymnastics. 
 

If you have any awards you would like to share please  
email Miss Fenlon hfenlon@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

Luca has really impressed me this 
week by putting his hand up loads 
in our English lessons. He has 
shared some fabulous ideas. Well 
done Luca! 

Y6 

96.27% 

Millie Rose  
I have been very impressed with 
some of the vocabulary choices 
made in this week’s piece of 
writing. Wonderful – keep it up. 

Iris  Harry  
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